
June 9, 2020 

 

Regular meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Sparta was held June 9, 2020 at 7:00 PM. 

Members present:  Supervisor Mark Schuster, Deputy Supervisor Glenn Kreiley, Council Deb 

Halpenny, Dan Maloney and Bill Smith. 

Minutes of the March 10th meeting were read.  A motion was made by Deb Halpenny and seconded 

by Dan Maloney to accept the minutes as read.  All voted yes.  Carried. 

Minutes of the March 17th meeting were read.  A motion was made by Bill Smith and seconded by 

Glenn Kreiley to accept the minutes as read.  All voted yes.  Carried. 

Code Enforcement Chuck Cagle’s written monthly report was submitted. 

Assessor Holley Smalt’s written monthly report was submitted. 

A motion was made by Glenn Kreiley and seconded by Deb Halpenny to close the transfer station 

effective July 31st.  All voted yes.  Carried. 

A motion was made by Deb Halpenny and seconded by Glenn Kreiley to hold a fall and spring 

cleanup day for Sparta residents only and will be the 1st Saturday in October and the 1st Saturday 

in May.  All voted yes.  Carried. 

Due to COVID-19- the following April and May bills were audited and approved by the Town 

Board through email. 

April: 

General bills were approved for a total amount of $6,161.88. 
Highway bills were approved for a total amount of $27,820.58. 
Street light bills were approved for a total amount of $132.17. 
 
May: 
 
General bills were approved for a total amount of $5,901.82. 
Highway bills were approved for a total amount of $25,460.35. 
Street light bills were approved for a total amount of $131.13. 
 
A motion was made by Dan Maloney and seconded by Bill Smith to adjourn the meeting.  All 
voted yes.  Carried. 
 
Next regular meeting will be held July 14, 2020 at 7:00 PM. 
 
TOWN CLERK 
Sheila Duffy 
 

 

 



 

 

 


